
 
 

99th BGHS Mini Reunion (?) Reading PA June 1-3, 2018 
Mid Atlantic Air Museum (MAAM) Air Show 

Dear Members, 
 
Thank you, for your help to preserve and spread the history of the 99th BG.   On behalf of the 99th BGHS it is 
my great pleasure to inform you and provide you information, coordination, and assistance with a possible 
99th BGHS Mini Reunion at the annual Mid Atlantic Air Museum (MAAM) in Reading PA during the weekend 
of June 1-3, 2018.  Here is the link for all of the detailed information for that weekend: 
 
Check it out!  https://www.maam.org/maamwwii.html 
 
We look forward to working with you on the possibility of 99th BGHS Mini Reunion at the Mid Atlantic Air 
Museum in Reading PA during the weekend of June 1-3 2018.  Please contact me directly by email or 
phone ASAP to coordinate your attendance and help you with any questions you have concerning 
hotels, transportation and the MAAM Air Show.  You really need to go online to see all the details of the 
MAAM Air Show and what goes on at this fantastic show.  

 
NOTE: 99BG Veterans if you plan to attend please contact me ASAP so that we can coordinate with 
the MAAM Staff to ensure you receive “special guest” recognition and support.  
 
We hope you are able to take advantage of this upcoming opportunity for our members to get together at the 
“Mini Reunion”. We hope the success of this and other projects will encourage even more members to send in 
to us additional 99th BG photos for consideration for the calendar, and more importantly, for cataloging in our 
99th BGHS historical archives. We can always use more pictures for the archives and any letters, orders, 
articles etc. can help us with our research and also provide more information for the many requests we get 
each month. We are especially interested in WWII 99BG aircraft photos, crew pictures and those taken in 
theater.  
 
This possible Mini Reunion provides another living memorial to help preserve and spread the history of the 
99th BG and the heroic men who made our freedom possible today.  Your continuing contributions and 
support for the 99th BGHS are deeply appreciated. May God bless you and your family with good health, good 
friends, and good times. 
 
Gary T. Staffo 
2nd Vice President 
99th Bomb Group Historical Society 
13764 Fleet Street 
Woodbridge, VA 22191-5400 
  
Daytime:  202-586-9577 
Email:  gary.staffo@hq.doe.gov 
Website: www.99bombgroup.org 
 


